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Our state and local agencies are not branches of ICE. It is a breach of privacy for 
them to share information with the federal immigration authorities. These same 
agencies are operating beyond the law and constitutional restraints. I do not think we 
should be complicit in their actions.
Long-term, peaceful, individuals (which most of the undocumented are) deserve a 
pathway to citizenship, not some roundup reminiscent of other authoritarian regimes 


